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September 8, 2016 
 
 
 
Mr. Dale Hexom 
Director of Public Works 
City of La Crosse 
400 La Crosse Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hexom, 
 
I would like to formally express Hydrite’s interest in purchasing the full parcel of land directly 
north of our facility at 701 Sumner Street.  We would be using this property for a warehouse 
expansion of our current plant.  If the City agrees to offer this parcel for sale, Hydrite would be 
interested in proceeding as soon as possible, in order to properly prepare for winter 
maintenance of the parking lot.    
 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding our intentions. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tia Davis 
Operations Manager 
 
 
 
 


